

June 24, 2013

Ms. Roz Engebretson W. R. Marksman Club, Inc. dba Winter Range 416 East Desert Ranch Road Phoenix, AZ 85086

Dear Ms. Engebretson,

Thank you so much for W. R. Marksman Club's \$2,000.00 gift to Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation. We are deeply grateful for this generous contribution which has been designated for the Neighborhood Outreach Access to Health (NOAH) Clinics – Palomino Program. It is our uninsured and underprivileged children and their families in our community, however, who would thank you the most if they could, as the NOAH program provides primary care and preventive health care services to those with the least ability to pay.

For over fifty years, Scottsdale Healthcare has been both a pioneer and leader in personalized healthcare and continues to work diligently to maintain its myriad of outstanding healthcare services for the people in our community. Never before has it been more crucial for philanthropy to play an ever increasing role in healthcare. It is our sincere hope that you will always be proud to have invested in this organization and that we will continue to live up to your expectations. It is our patients who are the true beneficiaries of your kindness.

I am pleased to tell you that this very meaningful gift renews W. R. Marksman Club's Annual Membership at the Silver Level of the Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation *Circle of Distinction*.

Thank you, again, from all of us at Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation!

Sincerely,

Laura R. Grafman

Executive Vice President